
 
 
 
 
 
April 30, 2020 
 
Re: Pine Lane Estates Storm and Sanitary Sewers 
       Warwick Township 
       NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
 
Please be advised that Fidelity Contracting LLC has been awarded a contract to conduct sewer 
repairs along Buttonwood Drive and Pinewood Avenue. The purpose of this letter is to give you 
notice that we will soon begin construction in the proximity of your home. 
 
Be prepared for our arrival the week of May 4th.  We expect the sanitary sewer work on 
Pinewood Drive to be about three weeks, followed by the storm sewer work on Buttonwood 
Drive. You can expect temporary closures of these streets during the day, although we will 
reopen any closure by 4:30 PM.   
 
Residents will be given access to their properties during the construction, and we can assure 
you we will keep disruption and inconvenience to a minimum. 
 
If you have any questions about our work, or if you need some accommodation, please feel free 
to see the Site Supervisor. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 

Fidelity Contracting LLC 
 


